

Quinte Manufacturers Association

August 10, 2018

Ms. Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board P.O. Box 2319 2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Via Email, RESS and Courier

Dear Ms. Walli:

RE: Hydro One Networks Inc. Application for Electricity Distribution Rates for the Period 2018 – 2022 OEB File Number EB-2017-0049

Please find attached the submissions of the Quinte Manufacturers Association with respect to the above-noted proceeding pursuant to Procedural Order No. 7.

Sincerely,

Scott Roodvoets

Steering Committee Chair

Quinte Manufacturers Association

Cc: Hydro One Networks Inc.

M. McLeod